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DIARY DATES—WEEK BEGINNING 10 June 2019 

  

  

public exams CONTINUE 

YEAR 10 & 12 INTERNAL ASSESSMENTS FOR 2 WEEKS 

  

 

MONDAY 10th June 

   

 

TUESDAY 11th June 

  

 

WEDNESDAY 12th June 

  

 

THURSDAY 13th June 

 Year 8 trip to Lichfield 
Cathedral 

 

FRIDAY 14th June 

  

Year 7 Camp 



School Standards 

We are experiencing a trend in 
highlighted and coloured hair 
styles.  A reminder sanctions will 
be issued for dyed hair. Students 
will lose social time until these 
breaches are rectified.  

 

School socks while wearing skirts 
must be knee length, no short or 
ankle socks allowed.  Trousers 
must cover ankles and no trainer 
socks.   

 

Cosmetic’s – no makeup, tinted 
moisturiser, false tan/nails/
eyelashes and certainly no facial 
piercings.  

 

Letters have 
been given out 

for the  

Year 8  

Long Mynd trip. 

 

 

 

 

 

Rewards trip  

Alton towers was yet 
again the clear winner of 

the student vote. This 
trip will be taking place 
on the 2nd July.  A place 

on this trip will be 
offered to any student 

with 97% or above 
attendance, 75+ net 

achievement points and 
no exclusions this 

academic year.  



DIARY DATES 

 

PD DAYS 2019-20 

MONDAY 2
ND

 SEPTEMBER  

FRIDAY 11
TH

 OCTOBER  

MONDAY 6
TH

 JANUARY  

THURSDAY 16
TH

 JULY  

FRIDAY 17
TH

 JULY 2020 

Open Evening for September 2020 intake 

will be Tuesday 1st October 2019. 

 

YEAR 9 PARENTS EVENING 

Year 9 parent’s evening 

is on 19th June.  

The on-line booking 

system will  

go live on 23rd May  

and will close on 14th 

June. 

 

 
Can Parents please check their child’s account on 

a regular basis, as the school office does not have 

the facility to lend money to students if the 

account has not been topped up. 
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The homework club will run between 3.15pm and 5.00pm Monday to Thursday and 3.15 - 4.15pm on a Friday.  During this 
time your child will have full access to the computers and printers at the school to aid their learning.  I must re-iterate that 
this a study session and not a forum for students to be looked after. 
The sessions will be supervised by a member of the school leadership team.  
If there are any issues with any students regarding behaviour, attendance or poor work ethic then they will not be allowed 
to attend homework club and parents will be informed.   
It is vitally important that all pupils sign in at reception to show they are on site after 3.15pm.  
Consequently, any student who is booked into homework club and then chooses to leave school instead of staying on site 
will have their place removed.  As you will appreciate this is for safeguarding reasons. 
The cost of the homework club is £50 per term.  Any pupil who is in receipt of pupil premium can attend the club without 
charge but must still complete the slip on the letter. 
All monies must be paid on a termly basis by cash or cheque, made payable to Telford & Wrekin Council (this should be 
placed in an envelope with the child’s name and form clearly written on the front). Please note that payments booked are 
non-refundable. 
IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN THIS FACILITY, PLEASE ASK YOUR CHILD TO REQUEST A LETTER FROM THE OFFICE OR YOU CAN 
DOWNLOAD A COPY FROM OUR WEBSITE UNDER ‘LETTERS’ 

 

EDULINKONE COMMUNICATION APP FOR ALL PARENTS—IMPORTANT  
INFORMATION 

It is with great excitement that I write to introduce you to the new key feature of 
our parent information and communication system. Going forward, we will be 
using this system to provide you with essential information about your child/
children and their lives here at HTA.  It will replace, amongst other things, the SIMS 
Parent’s App. 

EdulinkOne is a purpose-built communication tool in the form of an iOS and 
Android App, with support from a website for those unable to access the apps. For 
security reasons, the app requires an individual parent/carer login username and 
password.   If you have more than one child at the school, you will only require one 
account, and all your children will be visible through this. 

Going forward from September 2019, HTA will be using Edulink as our default 
communication system, school letters will be published on the app. This will help 
us towards reducing our carbon footprint. 

 

Please check the email address which you have given to us in school – as you will 
have received an app invite from ‘edulink’ which will enable you to sign up. 

If you require any app support or would like to withdraw your data from the app, 
please email us on Edulink@holytrinity.academy alternatively call reception on 
01952 386100. 
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